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NEWLY REDESIGNED WEBSITE 
PROMOTES ACCESS TO JUSTICE 

 
 

SAN BERNARDINO, CA—The Superior Court of San Bernardino 
County is pleased to announce the launch of its newly redesigned 
website built with an emphasis on responsive design, improved search 
functionality, an updated look, and easy-to-use navigation tools. The 
court’s information technology and operations department, along with 
several other key contributors worked with a team from Orange-based 
360 Civic on the newly redesigned website. 
 
New features include an interactive map of all court facilities, a dynamic 
list of most popular searches available through the “How Do I…” menu, 
one-click access to court services, and mobile adaptability. Court users 
are encouraged to explore the new site and submit feedback as the 
court continues to make site improvements to meet the needs of the 
public and our justice partners. 
 
Aligned with the court’s 2018-2023 Strategic Plan, leveraging cost-
effective technology solutions to redesign our court website allows us to 
expand access to justice by making information easier to find, 
searchable, and interactive.   
 
“The court’s newly redesigned website will enhance the users 
experience, provide every user, on every device the opportunity to easily 
access a full menu of services; it’s adaptive and can translate information 
into multiple languages. We have confidence that this improvement will 
make it simple for each user to access the information he or she needs,” 
said Presiding Judge John P. Vander Feer. 
 
The Superior Court of San Bernardino County continues its efforts to 
increase access to justice and provide the public, attorneys and litigants 
the ability to use our court system more efficiently and effectively.  
 
For more information please contact the Communications and Public 
Affairs division at (909) 708-8779 or courts-pio@sb-court.org 
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